
From: Harwood, Paul
To: Mike Hart
Cc: Phil Hamshaw
Subject: Rother Valley Railway Departure Submission

Dear Mike,
 
In advance of the meeting on 6 August, I thought it would be helpful to give you
more detail on the issues centred around the mitigation to the A21 being
proposed.
 
The concerns are centred around:
 

managing the speed of traffic to provide a compliant, or relaxed, Stopping
Sight Distance to the back of the shortest typical queues generated by the
crossing;
queuing back onto the roundabout generated by the longest typical queues
associated with the crossing;

 
We look forward to talking this through on Friday 6 August at 0930.
 
Kind regards,
 
Paul
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